
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

September 11, 2025 

 

 

• Today is Pokemon and Magic club in the home ec. room after the eating portion of lunch. 
• The GSA Club meetings are moving from Thursdays to Mondays, starting next week. If you are 

wondering what GSA is, it’s a safe and friendly hangout where everyone is welcome no matter who 
they are or who they love. Sometimes we do fun activities like crafts or games, sometimes we talk 
about important things like 2SLGBTQ+ rights. If you’d like to see what it’s all about please join us on 
Monday at lunch. 

• Cross country runners please meet in the gym at the start of lunch and bring your lunch with you. 
New members are welcome to join! 

• Popcornpalooza is happening this Friday at lunch! We’ll be selling fresh, buttery movie theatre 
popcorn at the Hollow Log with two options: $2.00 for a regular bag or $5.00 for a large bag. There’s 
plenty of popcorn for everyone, so don’t worry about missing out. Bring your loonies, toonies, or a 
fiver, and treat yourself to some Friday fun. 


